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NSW Country Division Awards

The Annual NSW Country Division awards program will be launched as normal on the 4th of June. Keep an eye out in Institute 
communications for more info in the coming weeks. The awards platform is one of the key advocacy areas for NSW Country 
Division Members and I look forward to seeing the program well supported in 2020. Keep any out for communications or via the 
following link
https://wp.architecture.com.au/nswawards/country-division-architecture-awards/

NSW Country Division Awards Jury EOI

Expressions of interest are currently open for positions on the 2020 NSW CD Awards jury. The jury is a great opportunity to be 
involved in the judging of the 2020 awards program which recognises outstanding work by NSW Regional projects. More info via 
the link below. 
https://wp.architecture.com.au/nswawards/country-division-architecture-awards/

NSW CPD and COVID 19

A by-product of the COVID 19 crisis has been that the Institute has worked incredibly hard to make a wide range of resources 
available online and I would encourage all members to take this opportunity and utilise the resources and programs now available. 
While obviously online sessions are no substitute for the social interaction of meeting in person we are working on some informal 
initiatives that will allow for greater connection and interaction within our regional member base during this time and beyond. More 
information on general online resources via the following link and keep an eye on your inbox for other weekly Institute events. 
https://www.architecture.com.au/cpd/overview/

Bushfire Recovery Tour

Tim Lee has been heading up a NSW program that aims to provide general advice and support within bushfire effected 
communities. We hope to provide some more info soon and we would love for members to get involved as it will be sure to be a 
beneficial program and an important advocacy program moving forward.

Member Feedback

There are many other areas the Committee are working on in the background as we work to strengthen the relevance and 
importance of regional architects in NSW, however if you do have any direct feedback for the Committee please don’t hesitate to 
get in touch to discuss.
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